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Subject December 1 lth issue 

Supervisor Ron Briggs 
County of El Dorado 
330 Fair Lane 
Placerville, CA 95667 

Re: 12. REZONEISPECIAL USE PERMIT (Public Hearing) 
Z06-0038lS98-0013R submitted by LIGHT OF THE HILLS LUTHERAN CHURCH (Agent: 
Brian Monis) to rezone Assessor's Parcel Number 109-1 61-01 fiom Limited Multifamily 
Residential-Planned Development (R2-PD) to Estate Residential Five-acre (RE-5), and revision 
to a special use permit to allow construction of one additional building and expansion of the 
permit to allow the development of a multi-purpose ball field on an adjacent 5.069 acre parcel 
(Assessor's Parcel Number 109-1 61 -3 1). 

Dear Supervisor Briggs: 

We object to the building a ball field that is open to the public and open to sports leagues 
throughout the area-a sports arena on a parcel that is zoned for a single-family residence on five 
acres. Such a development is not compatible with the rural atmosphere of Cameron Estates and 
noise and traffic will increase greatly. 

Having a sports field open to league games and practice would mean a cycling of cars in and out 
of the area, where there is only one way in or out, every 45 minutes or so all day long on 
weekends and after school as well. This would put a strain on traffic, which is bad already with 
all of the businesses that are now in that area. 






